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Dear Parents/Carers, 

‘A ROYALLY GOOD TIME’ 

 

What an amazing first term we have had at Bourne Abbey! We are so proud of all that the 

children have achieved this term, including their incredible performances in our Nativity last 

week. 

 

Looking ahead to next term, we will begin our new topic- ‘A Royally Good Time- where we will 

explore kings and queens- both real and historical figures and from stories- castles, palaces and 

other London landmarks. To launch this exciting new topic, we are inviting children to attend our 

‘Royal Dress Up’ day on Friday 5th January 2024. Children are invited to wear their most ‘regal’ 

or special clothes to school- this could be party clothes or a dressing up costume. During the day 

we will design and make our own crowns, read traditional tales featuring Kings and Queens and 

dance at a royal ball!  

 

Please could we ask your child to come dressed up in their royal best on Friday 5th January 

2024. The children will still have outdoor playtime so please ensure they have suitable footwear 

and outdoor clothing and that any irreplaceable or very special items are left at home. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

E Thompson       H Campbell          J Disdale 
 

Miss E Thompson            Miss H Campbell             Mrs J Disdale 
Reception Leader                Class Teacher                     Class Teacher 

 


